
 

 
 
 

8 September, 2015. 
 
 
TO:  ALL MEMBERS 
        MEMBERS OF THE CYPRUS-CHINA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

URGENT 
 

SUBJECT:  BUSINESS FORUM IN BEIJING 
17 OCTOBER, 2015 

(ON THE OCCASION OF THE VISIT OF  PRESIDENT ANASTASIADES 
 TO CHINA) 

 
The Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry and the Cyprus-China 
Business Association, in cooperation with the Ministry of Energy, 
Commerce, Industry and Tourism and CIPA are organizing the above 
seminars, on the occasion of the visit of President Anastasiades to 
Beijing. 
 
15/10/2015  Departure for Beijing in China 
 
16/10/2015  Arrival in Beijing 
 
17/10/2015  Seminar in Beijing 
 
18/10/2015  Day free or business  
 
19/10/2015  Departure for Larnaca 
 
The forum will mainly deal with the Real Estate and Construction Sector 
(Emphasis on PR and citizenship schemes), the Professional Services 
Sector (audit, accounting, legal and fiduciary) and the Tourism Sector. 
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Interested members should fill in the enclosed participation form and 
return it till 25/9/2015 accompanied by a cheque of 300 euros for CCCI 
Members and 400 euros for non members (drawn on the name of the 
Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry), or by  deposit in one of 
the following accounts: 
 
BANK OF CYPRUS ACCOUNT NUMBER  0194-12-006537 
HELLENIC BANK ACCOUNT NUMBER  121-01-013924-01 
 
Feel absolutely to call me any time at 97-889949 or 22-889719. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
A. S. Nathanael 
Director 
Cyprus-China Business Association 
 
/SCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Note: 
 
Please note that since we live in a tumultuous world, all members who 
decide to travel with the arrangements made by the Cyprus Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry and the Cyprus-China Business Association, 
will be insured against the very remote possibility that flights will be 
cancelled etc. 
 
All members who choose to do their own travel arrangements, will not 
be covered by the above arrangement, and are strongly advised to 
proceed and make such an insurance. 
  


